
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

September 16, 2022 

School News  
Safety Drills  
School safety is our highest priority, which means that much of what we do every day revolves around ensuring 
that our campus is a safe place for students and staff. In order to make sure everyone is ready and prepared; we 
conduct a variety of school-wide safety drills regularly. These drills include fire, tornado, and a number of 
different shelter-in-place scenarios. Due to safety protocols and based on recommendations from public safety 
personnel, with a focus on keeping  your children as safe as possible, we do not announce drills in advance and 
do not send after-action reports. We evaluate our procedures regularly with our local school officers to ensure 
the best safety procedures and practices are in place. Your continued support is appreciated, as we do all we 
can to ensure the safety of our students and staff. 
 

Comet Fun Run 
As of Friday morning, we have raised over $10,000! Way to go! Thank you for helping our school. The funds will 
go toward more outdoor improvement and teacher training in reading strategies!  
 

BINGO Night 
Our first BINGO Night was a HUGE hit! Thank you to everyone that came our and helped organized. Looking 
forward to seeing you at the next BINGO in January!  

 

Conference Week 
Conference Week is from Oct. 17 – Oct. 20. Face to face conference will be held on Monday and Tuesdays only, 
while virtual conferences will be held each day. See the informational letter attached.  
 

Items Left at Home 
A friendly reminder the only items the front office will deliver to students after 7:50am are eyeglasses, lunches, 
medications, and water bottles. No folders, homework, projects, etc. will be accepted. Thank you for helping limit 
interruptions in our instructional time. 
 

Reminders 
Sep. 22 – Comet Run! 
Sep. 26 – 30 – Fall Break, no school 
Oct. 4 – Spirit Night Moxie Burger 
Oct. 7 – First Friday $1 Stuffed Animal Day 
Oct. 7 – Screen on the Green (outdoor movie night) 

 
  

 

 

Did you Know… 
Keheley keeps 100% of all the money raised with 

the Fun Run?! 

We sure do! Please register your student and help 

our school with donating. Any amount is beneficial!  

 

  

    

 

 



Feel Good Friday  
Dr. Carolyn Hughes  

 
 

New Staff Spotlight 

 

 

 


